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FDOT to Host Public Meetings Next Week for Proposed Improvements 

to I-95 from I-10 to Beaver Street  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host two 
public meetings inviting citizen input and questions regarding proposed modifications as 
part of an improvement project on I-95 from I-10 to north of Beaver Street. The 
proposed project will rehabilitate and replace the deck of the Myrtle Avenue Bridge as 
well as add up to two 12-foot travel lanes in each direction on I-95.  

The virtual public meeting will take place Tuesday, Jan. 31. Interested parties are 
invited to participate in a virtual open house from 5:30 p.m. until 6 p.m. where questions 
may be asked of project staff. At 6 p.m. a formal presentation will begin, and public 
comments will be accepted. To attend this virtual public meeting, interested parties may 
register at www.NFLRoads.com/VPH or listen to the hearing via phone at (562) 247‐
8422, access code 983-367-003. 

The in-person public meeting will be held Thursday, Feb. 2 at the FDOT Jacksonville 
Urban Office Training Center located at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. 
Interested parties are welcomed to attend an open house between 4:30 and 6 p.m. to 
learn more about the scope of the project, offer input and view conceptual renderings of 
the project. A formal presentation and public comment period for in-person participants 
will begin at 6 p.m. 

Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunity to ask questions 
and make oral statements. Project information is now available for review at 
www.nflroads.com/i95. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
www.nflroads.com.  
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